
 

 

 
DATE: January 12, 2023 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  IT System Modernization Project 
 
 
 
Attention Depot Operators and staff, 
 
As many of you may be aware from our recent request for proposals (RFP), the BCMB is 
undertaking a project to update all of our IT systems. This update includes the container 
registration system and reliant systems (portal.bcmb.ab.ca and Depot Android/IOS app).  
 
While the project is still in the early stages, the BCMB recognizes that this change will have an 
effect on depots and the ABDA. This update will revamp the entire system and provide new and 
exciting functionality for end users.  Depot owners and employees will have access to data and 
functions not possible in the old system (e.g. updating depot business hours).  It will also enhance 
security and ensure system stability against modern threats.  
 
As this update moves forward communication will be key to ensure the least amount of 
inconvenience and disruption. As part of the project, the BCMB is working on a communications 
plan to ensure that all of our partners are kept up to date with the changes. Please look forward to 
future communications from our team.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please direct them to Travis Wizniuk, 
Manager of Information Technology, at twizniuk@bcmb.ab.ca.  
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